
Wildlife Week events 
Sat 14th to Sun 22nd June 2025 

Sat 14th 10.00 to 12 pm -  join the Environment Group balsam bashers for our regular 

Saturday morning work party.  We will  be working on  Addingham Moorside, to help bring this 

troublesome invasive plant under control. Meet us in the Memorial Hall Car Park to lift share. 

Wear long trousers and sleeves, stout boots or wellies, and bring good strong gloves. 

On Sun 15th, setting off at 2.30 pm from the Memorial Hall Car Park, The Moorside 

Connections Walk will be launched with a guided walk up to Beck House Farm, where 

we will stop for a picnic, returning via Cuckoo’s Nest. Numbers limited - please email: 

aeg@addingham.info for more information & to reserve a place. Suitable for adults & 

older children (10+). The walk will last around 3.5 hours, on good footpaths, but with uneven 

ground, steep slopes and stone stiles, livestock in fields. Sturdy shoes or walking boots needed. 

Mon 16th   Addingham Brownies, Guides & Scouts will be  balsam bashing with AEG. 

Tues 17th  7.00 pm - join Addingham Environment Group & Wharfedale Naturalists for 

a nature walk from the village to The Street, Stegholes and Lumb Ghyll Woods.  Meet in 

the Memorial Hall Car Park, the walk will last around 2 hours, some uneven ground, and steep 

slopes. Sturdy shoes or walking boots needed. 

Wed 18th  9.30 pm - an informal late evening stroll to look for bats along Back Beck 

Lane and by the River Wharfe. Try out AEG’s bat recorders.  Meet front of Primary School. 

Sat 21st  1 to 5 pm - children’s nature crafts, wildflower growing  & 

bumblebees at the Old Station Way Wildflower Meadow, as part of 

ADDINGHAM OPEN GARDENS Sat 21st & Sun 22nd June.  

  

 
Nature in crisis… What can we all do to 

make a difference? 

Visit https://www.climateactionaddingham.info/ 

for lots of ideas and further information  
or scan the QR code.  

To celebrate Bradford City of Culture, the Environment Group has created a new self-

guided walk: ‘Moorside Connections: exploring nature on Addingham 

Moorside’ from the village to the moor top, highlighting local wildlife 

sites and nature restoration. Available to download from the AEG 

Website after 15th June. 

For the month of June the display in The Hub will tell the story of the development of 

Craven Crescent Green as a space for nature & people, plus gardening for wildlife tips. 


